
I would like to register my support for the labeling of palm oil in food products sold in Australia.  Not 
only is palm oil an environmentally destructive crop as it is currently grown, but the health affects of 
palm oil are of great concern.  Given the choice between purchasing a product with a vegetable oil 
such as safflower or one with palm oil, I will choose the safflower every time based on the reduced 
health concerns.  But unless palm oil is listed as an ingredient (instead of simply being lumped in as a 
"vegetable oil"), I won't be able to make the choice. 
  
Please label palm oil. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jan Steele 
 


